
 

 

 
Dear Pastors and friends in the ministry,  
 

August 2022 

The month was full of instruction, an 
international missions’ trip here at home, 
sending off another missionary to the field, a 
great marriage retreat, and celebrating our 
wedding anniversary. 

This month Rebecca and I continued 
teaching in the Our Generation Training Center 
(OGTC).  As well, we took some students to 
minister in a local church for Sunday morning 
services.   

In the middle of the month, we had the 
World’s Cheapest 
Missions Trip 
(WCMT).  It was 
a trip in Atlanta 
taking young 
people around to 
different religious 
sights.  They were 
exposed to 
different beliefs.  
They saw and 
heard first-hand 
how there is no hope in these different religions 
and how even after working to do good works in 
their life, there is no guarantee of eternal life.  In 
Christ, we have that hope, the Bible was written 
so we might know we have eternal life and that 
we have it through Jesus Christ.  It was eye 
opening and many surrendered to take the hope 
they have of eternal life to the world.  It was a 
fantastic time and I trust God used this week to 
affect the future eternity of many around the 
world.  

 On July 19th, we sent off another 
missionary.  A few of 
us took Tracy Paver 
to the airport as she 
left for Chile. We 
know that Chile will 

be blessed and encouraged by her ministry down 
in Santiago.  

 The last week of the month we had our 
annual marriage retreat.  It was a very 

encouraging 
time and was 
good to be 
encouraged in 
our marriages, 
as well as 
spend some 
time with the 
other 

missionaries.  We were greatly encouraged by 
Pastor Derek and Mrs. Lawrence from Victory 
Baptist Church in Lawrenceville, GA.   
 On July 30th, we celebrated our 29th 
wedding anniversary.  God has been good to us.  
We have been through many wonderful, blessed, 
challenging, and adventurous times over our 29 
years.  In 
all of them 
God has 
been 
faithful to 
grow us, 
protect us, 
and use us for His glory. 

 
 

Praises and Prayer Requests: 
• Praise God for a great WCMT 
• Praise God for our 29th anniversary 
• Pray for God to continue working in 

decisions made during WCMT 
• Pray for finish of summer semester 
• Pray for more laborers – time is short! 

 
Thank you so much for your partnership! 

 
Sincerely in Christ,  

Ty and Rebecca                          
Pepperdine



 

 

 


